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Vale informs about reestablishment of Port of Tubarão
activities

Vale announces that it has received a favorable decision by the Tribunal Regional Federal

​Rio de Janeiro, 25 January 2016 – Vale S.A. (Vale) announces that  it has received a favorable decision by the Tribunal
Regional Federal, which warranties the reestablishment of its activities at the Píer II and at the Terminal de Praia Mole.
Both terminals are part of the Port of Tubarão  Complex, which had their activities suspended last Thursday, January 21,
2016.
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